

Meeting minutes of A/S sub group 5-13-21 /7 to 8 am

Points of discussion

Harvey Schwager-Architecture sub group chair

1. Create an overlay appendix document
2. Emergency documents for a pandemic
3. List of requirements (not rigid)
4. Information gathering stage only
5. There is lot of overlap of information in different subgroups
6. Neha challenges list to be provided (PTF)
7. It must be provided in framework /logical order. It is a grab bag only at the moment
8. Information sharing to be done through MS teams only in future.

Gary Ehrlich- Structural sub group chair

1. ASCE discussions/update-ADHOC committee
2. Loads on temporary structure discussion (Jennifer)
3. Group B hearing discussions/emergency shelters/emergency rooms
4. Temporary COO in a temporary building (risk category3)
5. S-219 recommendation: Ali Fatah (7/20-180 days versus 1 year time period)
6. Appendix Q: No recommendation at present(reuse)-discussion on remodel, reuse, temporary, permanent.
7. Summary & scoping discussion on May 26, 2021